
Minutes 

 

The October 4th meeting of the Sands FFA Alumni & Supporters was called to order by Dr. 

Brian Reed, advisor, at 6 pm. He welcomed everyone attending. A Year at a Glance handout was 

circulated, and events discussed.  

 

In new business, the Local Show was discussed. Points to consider were setting a date, getting a 

judge, sponsors for banners or buckles and other ideas. Dr. Reed will hire a judge when a date is 

set. A committee was formed consisting of Somer Gaskins, Pam Snell, Melissa Snell and Jason 

Wiley to work out the details for the Local show.  

 

 

Next on the agenda was stock show entry night. Dr. Reed gave details on the information needed 

and the date of November 7th. He agreed to have entry forms available the week prior to be 

picked up and filled out before the meeting. 

 

 

Major shows and travel for Ag Mechanics was discussed. A handout of potential projects was 

circulated, and travel and budget were then covered. Needs for drivers due to there being six 

towable projects were mentioned.  

 

 

Fundraising was discussed. Dr. Reed said the kids had been given their fruit/meat packets and 

were in the process of selling. Matt Snell spoke of having a raffle, with a shotgun or rifle being 

the possible prize. It was agreed that a fundraiser by the alumni would be best conducted in the 

spring if students are to help with it.  

 

 

Officer elections were held. Pam Snell agreed to be the Treasurer since the old booster club 

account was under her control. Dustin Gaskins was elected President, Matt Snell Vice President, 

and Jessica Gonzales Secretary.  

 

 

Matt Snell moved to adjourn, seconded by Melissa Snell. The meeting adjourned at 7:05 pm. 

 

 

Respectively submitted,  

 

 

Jessica Gonzales, Secretary 

 


